

17 September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 7 - Meet the Tutor Evening

We hope that your child is enjoying a successful start to the Autumn Term at Crispin.

We would like to invite you to a face to face, meet your child's tutor session on Thursday 19 September 2024.

You will be able to book a five-minute appointment and the evening will run between 16:00 – 18:00. This is an opportunity to discuss how your child has settled and to ask questions that may have arisen.

The role of the tutor is exceptionally important as they provide support to your child each day and are your first point of contact if concerns arise.

To book your appointment please go to www.crispinschool.co.uk/Parent-Info/Parents-Evenings and click 'Parents Evening Booking System'.

A user guide for the booking system is located on the same page or by clicking here.

Mr Bullock

The booking system is now LIVE!

Yours faithfully

Flande

Mrs Maude

Head of Lower School Head of Upper School

